Work Session

City Hall

Fayette, Alabama
September 10, 2024

The City Council of the City of Fayette held a work session at 6:00 o'clock, p.m. on September
10, 2024, in the Council Chambers of the City Hall.

Upon roll call the following were found to be present: Mayor Rod Northam, Councilmembers
Virettia L. Whiteside, Eddy Campbell, Tommy Williams and Jerry Nichols. Also present were City Clerk
Dawn Clapp and City Attorney Dale Lawrence. Councilmember Aliska Hughes-Monroe was absent.

Mayor Northam announced a quorum was present and the meeting was open for the transaction
of business.

PROPOSED BUDGET

Mayor Northam presented the proposed budget for the upcoming fiscal year to the Council for
their consideration. He said the proposed budget contained $1.4 million in capital improvements
excluding the Waste Water capital improvement of $3.15 million which has been fully funded by
ADEM/EPA.

The Council discussed the hourly rates and step raise grids for the City employees.

Mr. Rick McCabe reviewed the proposed budget with the Council. He reviewed the anticipated
revenues and expenses of the City with the Council.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Council, upon the motion to adjourn. being
made by Councilmember Whiteside and seconded by Councilmember Campbell, it was unanimously
approved.
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